
Station Patrols

Current Week

365

Last Week

409

32-Week Trend

Transit Safety Snapshot

For the period of Aug. 7 – Aug. 13, 2023

Transit Safety Snapshot | The City of Calgary is continuously making operational improvements to enhance safety for transit riders and the wider community of Calgary. This is a 

weekly update on critical safety indicators for Calgarians. Transit riders are reminded that they can discreetly report any safety or security concerns by sending a text to 74100. 

The staff will provide assistance and dispatch officers promptly.

Upcoming InitiativesWins of the Week  | Highlights, Successes & Milestones

• A Transit Peace Officer received a letter of appreciation for the impact their presence made at the Rundle 

LRT Station. The letter noted, “Thank you for looking after our safety”.

• Transit Public Safety Community Outreach Team (COT) successfully found housing for a vulnerable 

member of the community.

• COT is working with the organization Parachutes For Pets, which assists low-income individuals with 

better health and welfare for their pets through accessible programs and resources.

Calls for 

Service

Current Week

1,021

Last Week

1,140

32-Week Trend

Weapons-

related Calls

Current Week

3

Last Week

4

32-Week Trend

Arrests Made

Current Week

16

Last Week

24

32-Week Trend

Charges Laid

Current Week

152

Last Week

174

32-Week Trend

Overdose 

Responses

Current Week

11

Last Week

9

32-Week Trend

People Gathered at 

LRT Stations at  end 

of service

Current Week

25

Last Week

30

32-Week Trend

Referrals & 

Transports

Current Week

91

Last Week

141

32-Week Trend

Security guard are dispatched to 

specific LRT lines with focus on the 

stations listed below

69 Street

Anderson

Canyon-Meadows

Chinook

Heritage

Dalhousie

Franklin

Rundle

Southland

Sunalta

Tuscany

Crowfoot

Westbrook

City Hall

Whitehorn 

Marlborough

Note:

• The black arrow shows the trend over 

the last two weeks. 

• The green arrow represents a stable or 

favorable trend over the last 32 weeks.

• The red arrow represents a less 

favorable trend over the last 32 weeks.

• Final interviews are being held for two positions within the 

Transit Public Safety COT.

• Transit Public Safety is looking forward to welcoming the 

new Deputy Chief, Marcia Gonder on Monday 21 August 

2023.

ISC: Unrestricted

The calls for service have decreased by 45.3% in the last 32 weeks. These calls are generated by Calgarians using help phones and the Transit Watch Program. 
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